Commitment to privacy and security
Family Nurturing Center believes the privacy and confidentiality of an individual’s personal information is important. We provide the following privacy policy in order to demonstrate our firm commitment to privacy.
Privacy Policy
We will not sell or otherwise transfer or disclose personally identifiable information to third parties without your prior consent.  Family Nurturing Center will never disclose, trade, license, or sell your name, e-mail address, street address, phone number, or credit card financial information (when applicable) to third parties without your consent. 

We may use your personally identifiable information voluntarily given only to contact you directly to respond to your specific requests, questions and/or charitable on-line giving.
Per your request, we will include your voluntarily given personal email contact information to subscribe to our free electronic newsletter and/or announcements.  You can expect to receive electronic updates about twice a month and you can remove yourself at anytime.

To unsubscribe from our electronic newsletter and/or announcements, please send an email message to tracy.fuchs@familynurture.org or contact 859-525-3200.
On-line security

To prevent unauthorized access, maintain data accuracy, and ensure the correct use of information, we have put in place appropriate physical, electronic, and managerial procedures to safeguard and secure the information we collect online.
